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March 23rd, 2020 
 
 
 
Hello Partners, 
 
We are providing this update regarding the Governor’s Executive Order for Shelter in Place and its effect on 
Eastern Illinois Foodbank.  EIF and our member agencies are classified as an essential business and are able to 
remain open via the Executive Order.  
  
As of this time, we plan to continue operations at EIF.  We will make adjustment to our procedures and 
processes based on CDC guidelines, agency constraints, manpower, food and fund availabilities and changing 
circumstances. 
 
The guidance you received earlier regarding different protocols, such as maintaining social distances and wiping 
down surfaces, etc. will remain in place. 
 
Please reach out to EIF if you have any additional questions or concerns. Thank you! 
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